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December 21, 1992

Chief, Rules and Directives Review Branch
U. §. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, DC 20555

License DPR-35
Docket 50-293

Proposed NRC Generic Communication,
Augmented Inservice Inspection Requirements for
Mark 1 and Mark Il Steel Containments, Refueling Cavities and
Associated Drainage Systems, 57 FR 54860, dated November 20, 1992

Reference: NUMARC Letter to Mr. S. J. Chilk, Secretary, USNRC,
dated December 17, 1992

Dear Sir:

Boston Edison Company has reviewed the NRC proposed Generic Communication on
Augmented Inservice Inspection Requirements for Mark 1 and Mark 11
Containments, Refueling Cavities and Associated Drainage Systems.

The Federal Register Notice provides a thirty day comment period for the NRC
proposed requirements. The 30 day period is insufficient for a thorough
evaluation and formulation of technical comments. We recommend an additional
60 days be provided to facilitate a more thorough evaluation of the proposed
requirements.

We endorse the referenced NUMARC comments and positions offered to the NRC on
behalf of the nuclear industry.

Sincerely,

ET 0w R

E. T. Boulette

Acting Senior Vice President
WL/cab/57FR548
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BECn 92- 135
cc:  Mr. R, Eaton, Project Manager

Division of Reactor Projects - 1/11

Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
Mail Stop: 14D1

U, S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission

1 White Flint North

11555 Rockville Pike

Rockville, MD 20852

U, §. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Region |

475 Allendale Road

King of Prussia, PA 19406

Senior NRC Resident Inspector
Pilgrim Nuclear Power Station




